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Jennifer Frew | The News Herald

A D V E R T I S E M E N T
By Jennifer Frew | The News Herald

Published: June 27, 2009

The Berry site, an archeology site on Henderson Mill Road in Burke County, held its
annual open house on Saturday. The Berry site is believed to be the location of the
American Indian town, Joara, and holds the remains of the Spanish compound, Fort
San Juan.
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Berry site welcomes public
to explore

Archeologist and Berry site
co-director Chris Rodning, front,
helps educate visitors to Saturday’s
open house.
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